
Hazel class and Maple class 
achieved the highest attendance 
for this week, the 9th October 

to the 13th October 2023.                               

Every school day does matter. 
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Punctuality                                   

Gates open at 8.45am. Children can 
go straight into class at this time.  

 Key Stage 2 children MUST 
be in class by 8.55am.  

 Key Stage 1 children MUST 
be in class by 9.00am.  

Please be on time to school.  Being 
late disrupts the start of the class 
and can make your child miss out on 

important lessons and time with 
their classmates. 

Attendance      

If your child is unable to attend 
school, for any reason, please let us 

know.  Please email:                                                
absence@tops.hounslow.sch.uk                   

Or telephone the school on 0208 
570 6247 and leave a voicemail 
message on the absence line by 

choosing Option 2.  

Please leave as much detail as pos-
sible — ‘sick’  or ‘unwell’ cannot be 
accepted as a reason. Please try to 

make appointments outside of 
school time.  If your child needs to 
attend an appointment during the 

school day, or has been at the          
hospital, please provide an              
appointment card, hospital                 

discharge letter or email  details 
(appointment & time) to the           

absence email.  

This is needed so absence can be 
authorised.                                                  

If collecting early to take your 
child to an appointment, please also 

include this in your email.   

Thank you. 

 

DATES  FOR YOUR DIARY                                       

Wednesday, 18th October 2023                          
Cross Country for Year 3 and Year 4   

Thursday, 19th October 2023                          
Cross Country for Year 5 and Year 6 

Thursday, 19th October 2023                         
Year 1 Class Drop in at 3.00pm 

Friday, 20th October 2023                                              
Year 2 Class Drop in  at 3.10pm     

Friday, 20th October 2023                                        
Last day of term  - school finishes 3.30pm   

Tuesday, 31st October 2023                                      
School returns for the children       

 

The Orchard Explorers                              

Where in the world is Miss Arri? 

That’s right, last week I was in Sri Lanka!                                   
Did you guess correctly?                                                            

This week I’ve flown North East from Sri Lanka. 
I’ve visited The Five Palaces Gyeongbokung, 

Changdeokgung, Changgyeonggung, Deoksugung 
and Gyeonghuigung. I’ve also worn a hanbok and         

visited the Bukchon Hanok Village.  

I’ve trekked up Mount Bukhansan and Mount 
Hallasan. After all that walking and mountain 

climbing I’ve had to refuel with some of the most 
delicious food. I’ve eaten Ttoekbokki, kimchi, 
kimbap, jajangmyeon, bulgogi and bibimbap.  

My favourite food here has been the fried            
chicken!  I’ve having a wonderful time here, 

watching the street performances 
and listening to lots of pop music.  

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Well done to the following children who 
have been recognised for their efforts  

in the weekly                                         
Appreciation Assemblies. 

Year 1                                                           
Zoya, Kiaan, Prabhgun, Mustafa, Rayaan 

and Omar                                                        

Year 2                                                               
Varunitha, Evaan, Tiwa, Daison, Rosa and 

Zohra 

Year 3                                                    
Ajwa, Ryannveer,  Anaya, Ibrahim, Ahmed 

and Salya                                                          

Year 4                                                             
Sana, Kian, Wania, Caleb, Sara, Anaya, 

Tijana and Aditya                                         

 Year 5                                                          
Albert, Mercedes, Riddhima, Pavtaaz, 

Harshil and Amaira                                           

Year 6                                                           
Mane, Maahnoor, Banaz, Camilla, Anca, 

Erin and Visula                                                                                                           

Be proud of your certificates and 
keep up the good work! 

SCHOOL INFORMATION  

School telephone: 020 8570 6247 

School email: parent@tops.hounslow.sch.uk  
For enquiries or to update address or phone 

contact. 

School website: www.orchardprimary.com  

Please regularly check School Ping for 
important messages and use ParentPay to 

book your child’s school meals. 

 

IMPORTANT:                                   
IF YOUR CHILD IS CURRENTLY IN YEAR 6 

Secondary School Transfer   - Year 7 Admission 
2024 

Leaflets have been given out to the Year 6                    
children with advice for parents on how/where 

to apply online.  

Closing date: Secondary School Transfer            
applications is 31st October 2023 

Admissions link: www.hounslow.gov.uk/admissions    

For further information, please contact:                         
admissions@hounslow.gov.uk  

Special Mention 

We would be very pleased to receive 
news of your child’s achievements for 
our newsletter. Success at an event, a 

fabulous drawing etc. 

Details, and a photo if possible (with 
your permission to use the photo), can 

be emailed to:  

parent@tops.hounslow.sch.uk 

 

These  
premises are  
under 24hour 

CCTV  
surveillance 


